

。 其是抗性的主要的影響之,於 其上於於國國國在於美國的

> Board of Directors 2016

Chair Amy Michael

Vice Chair -Angela Burns

Secretary Mary Morris

Treasurer Marvin Scroggins

Chair, Neighborhood Development Martin Lorenz-Meyer

Chair, Communications and Outreach Dianne Moore

Chair, Community Improvement and Safety Ross Callahan

Steve Wilson Hallie Q. Brown

Ginny Martin Unity Church Unitarian Donna Evans ASANDC

Jeff Gardner CHBA

Judy Tande Ramsey Hill Association

Jean Schroepfer

Rebecca Airmet

Ibrahim Kamia

Trahern Crews

Elizabeth Wagoner

Brucë McMahon

Katrina Mosser

Jerrie Beecham

Megan Jaunich

July 28, 2016

Dear Mr. Fischbach,

The Summit-University Planning Council Board of Directors supports Torí Ramen's request to obtain their beer and wine license sooner by shortening their waiting period from 45 days to 43 days. This is to coincide with the opening of their restaurant on September 1, 2016.

Please contact me if you have any questions, or need any further documentation.

Thank you,

Jens Werner
Executive Director
Summit-University Planning Council
627 Selby Ave Suite A
Saint Paul, MN 55104
651-228-1855